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Intervention by the delegation of Liechtenstein 
 

 
Liechtenstein welcomes the distinguished delegation of Indonesia and wishes to thank for 
the valuable information provided in the introductory statement and in the national report.  
 
Liechtenstein is concerned by the continued imposition of the death penalty, mostly for 
drug-related offenses - crimes that do not meet the threshold of �most serious crimes� and 
are thus prohibited by the ICCPR. Liechtenstein strongly recommends to Indonesia to end 
this practice. 
 
Liechtenstein recommends that Indonesia accede to the Rome Statute as amended at the 
Review Conference in Kampala in 2010 and align its national legislation with the 
obligations under the Rome Statute, the definition of crimes and principles, including the 
crime of aggression.  
 
Liechtenstein recommends that Indonesia strengthen its legislation on violence against 
women, including by penalizing all forms of sexual violence.  
 
Liechtenstein recommends that Indonesia take the necessary measures to guarantee the 
proper functioning of a juvenile justice system including, inter alia, by treating minors in 
a manner appropriate to their age and that Indonesia abolish all corporal punishment of 
children in all settings. 

 


